
From: Gardiner, Thomas <tgardiner@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/27/2016 6:00:43 PM
Subject: Favor inquiry

Chaney,

To keep from battering yo with the same stuff over and over, will you send me the same statement 
you released to The State and Sammy Fretwell about the possible nuclear site at Barnwell? I don't 
want to ask you the same question for the same comments I've asked for all year. Thanks.

Thomas Gardiner
Aiken Standard
Health, Science and Energy Writer
tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
(803) 644-2381
(803) 262-9142 Cell
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